
 

Pelham School District 2022-2023 

Food Service Program Information 
 

 

SCHOOL MEALS ARE NO LONGER FREE TO ALL! 

 

Past years federal funding made it possible for breakfast and lunch to be at no 

cost to students. This funding was not extended for the upcoming school year 

so meals will be going back to priced.  

 

*Meals no longer need to be ordered online* 

 

Families must apply for Free/Reduced Meals each school year. 

The same is true for students who have been free or reduced previously. 
To apply for Free/Reduced Meals or get more information 

https://www.pelhamsd.org/NutritionServices.aspx 

 

 Funds can be added to your student’s accounts to purchase breakfast, lunch, and a 

la carte items throughout the year. To access or create an account 

visit: https://www.k12paymentcenter.com/ 

  

Every student in our school district has been set up with a food service account. 

Accounts are pulled up from our computerized system using the student’s name or 

pin number. All account information is private and every effort is made to secure 

your child’s privacy and account information. 

 

 Breakfast full price Elementary School: $1.40 

 Breakfast full price Memorial and High School: $1.60  

 Breakfast reduced all school price $0 

 Lunch full price Elementary School: $2.75 

 Lunch full price Memorial School: $2.85  

 Lunch full price High School: $3.10  

 Reduced lunch all school price is $.40 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact  

me or a member of our Food Service Staff. 

 

Sincerely, 

Taryn Temmallo 
Director of School Nutrition  

603-635-7384 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider. 

 


